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Newsletter Friday 3rd February 2023 

Next week’s lunch menu is ‘Week 1’ 

Celebrations! 
 
 
 

 
It was great to host our All Stars Assembly 
this week.  It is always lovely to welcome 
parents for this celebration.  
Congratulations to the children named 

below. 😊 

 
Be proud – Barnaby, Bethany, Mikey, 
Evelyn, Muhammed 
Be determined - Selena  
 
Well done to the following children who 
have achieved Monster Points 
certificates: 
  
50:  Ella, Barnaby, Max, Harley, Poppy, 
Ariana, Kaisan, Joshua, Kayden, Mikey, 
Oliwier, Archie, Jacob, Raien,  
75: Mia, Daria, Jacob, Yazan, Alex, 
George, Ingrid, Yosser, Tayla, Leanne, 
Leon, Alice, Michael,     
100: Theo, Mustafa, Evelyn 
 
Rainbow Reading Awards 
Well done to the following children for all 
the reading at home: 
Red: Tien, Leon, Zainab, Rozalia  
Orange: Tien, Zainab, Poppy, Imogen, 
Makelavan 
Yellow: David, Cece, Ellie 
Green: Cece, Joshua 
Blue: George, Olivia, Esther 
Indigo: George, Felix 
Violet: George, Felix, Millie, Lizzie 
 
Attendance Award 
This week the award goes to Woodpecker 
with 97.9% attendance.  Well done! 
 
Farm Visit 
Please send in the permission slip and pay 
your contribution on Weduc by Friday 17th 
February.  

World Book Day 
Advance notice! 
Mrs Richards has been busy 
planning some exciting 
activities for World Book Day.  
This is advance notice that 
the children are invited to 
dress up as their favourite book character on 
Thursday 2nd March.  There are lots of ideas 
on this website: 

https://www.worldbookday.com/dressing-up-
ideas/  Please make sure that footwear is 
appropriate and safe for school and 
remember that the children will be going 
outside at break and lunchtime. 
 
Parents & Friends Association (PFA) 
We hope you saw our letter about the first 
Annual General Meeting of our PFA, which is 
being held to elect a committee.  Please  
consider putting yourself forward.  If you need 
any further information, please see Mrs Shaw. 
 
5 Star Food Hygiene Rating 
Congratulations to Mrs Cieplinska and Mrs 
Ward on achieving a 5 star food hygiene 
rating this week! 
 

 
 
Healthy Together 
This week, you will have received details of a 
website for children that gives information on 
many aspects of living a healthy life.  You are 
receiving these messages as part of our 
commitment to promote the services of 
Healthy Together in Leicestershire. 
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Lateness – end of the day 
The school day ends at 3.15pm.  If you are 
running late, please ring the office on 
01509 212021 to let us know and advise of 
your estimated arrival time. 
 
Phonics Workshops – Year R 
Letters have gone home this week about a 
Phonics workshop for the parents/carers of 
children in Hedgehogs and Squirrels.  We 
hope that one of the times: 2.45pm or 
4.30pm are convenient for you.  Please do 
come along for 30 minutes to hear all 
about phonics and reading in Year R – and 
enjoy a cuppa and a bit of cake!   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary: 
 
Monday 13th February – Phonics workshops 
for Year R parents/carers. 
 
Monday 20th February – Friday 24th February 
– Half term break. 
 
Thursday 2nd March – World Book Day 
 
Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th March – 
Parents’ Evenings 
 
Tuesday 7th March – Y1 Visit to Farm 
Wednesday 8th March – Y2 Visit to Farm 
Thursday 9th March – YR Visit to Farm 
 
Friday 17th March – Red Nose Day 
Friday 31st March – End of term 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


